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Solent Under the Sea Movie Night 
 

Solent Infant School- 25th April 2025  
 
Hello again,  
 
Following the success of our “Trolls” themed evening at the Juniors in November, we are 
bringing the cinema experience to the Infant School. The Solent Cinema will be opening its 
doors again on Friday 25th April for a very special double feature. We will be hosting a Julia 
Donaldson evening of “Tiddler” followed by “The Snail and the Whale” so grab your comfiest 
PJs and a cuddly toy and come along for a relaxing underwater evening!   
 
Doors open at 5:30pm  
Collection at 7:00pm  
 
Tickets will cost £5 (excluding fees) and include an underwater themed cinema goodie bag 
and glow sticks for the walk home. As with all of our events, tickets are available from PTA 
Events www.pta-events.co.uk/thesolentschools Please make sure you fully complete all 
fields on the form and indicate who will be collecting your child on the night. It may seem 
excessive but it is essential that we have this information in order to keep all the children 
safe.  
 
Please note that entry to this event is via presale only, there will be no tickets available to 
purchase on the door and all tickets are non transferable. If you are unable to attend please 
email us at fss@thesolentschools.org and we will refund your ticket. Where possible we will 
do our best to resell any tickets we have returned to us before the event and also hold a 
waiting list to make sure the redistribution is as fair as possible.  
 
Please drop your child at their year group door. Can we also ask that all coats and bags are 
taken away with you on drop off.  
 
These events cannot run unless we are able to recruit enough parent volunteers, if you can 
give up a couple of hours to help out please sign up via pta events.   
Thank you all in advance!  
 
Spaces are limited so if you’d like to come along please book as soon as you can to avoid 
disappointment.  
 
We cannot wait to see you there,  
 
 
The Friends of the Solent Schools 
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